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https://www.100test.com/kao_ti2020/504/2021 2022 E5 9B 9B
E5 B7 9D E5 A4 A7 E5 c86 504170.htm In consideration of the
earthquake that struck Sichuan Province on May 12, 2008, test takers
who are registered to take the June 7, 2008, paper-based session of
the GRE General Test at Chengdu, Sichuan University (test center
10122) will have the following options. Take the test as scheduled.
Reschedule the test free of charge to the October 25, 2008,
paper-based administration. NOTE: The approximate score report
mailing date will be December 5, 2008. If you are a test taker from an
area impacted by the earthquake and are scheduled to take the June
paper-based session at a different test center, you may also
reschedule to the October 2008 administration. Test takers who wish
to reschedule to the October administration must contact the
National Education Examinations Authority (NEEA) no later than
June 4, 2008. NEEA/Prometric Registration Center 5F, Li Ye
Building Tsinghua Science Park Hai Dian District Beljing, 100084
Peoples Republic of China Phone: 86-10-6279-9911 Fax:
86-10-8252-0243 E-mail: rrc.ptc@prometric.net.cn Web:
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